Lenart Parent Community Group Monthly Newsletter

www.lpcg.my-pta.org

lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com

Happy New Year to the Lenart Family from Your New LPCG Board!

The new Lenart Parent Community Group Board has been busy transitioning into their new positions.

Please welcome:

Carla Williams (President)

Suzanne McCray (Vice-President)

Carmen Petrizzo (Secretary)

Jada Johnson (Board of Director)

Sherrell Tillis (Board of Director)

Tameka Davis (Primary Parent Representative)

We are still in need of filling the positions of Treasurer, Board of Director, Intermediate (grades 5-6) Parent Representative and Middle School (grades 7-8) Parent Representative. It is imperative that we fill these positions so that we can have a successful 6 months of events for the Lenart Family. Please fill out the nomination form by January 10, 2017 and return either via email at lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com or drop off in the main office. Thank you in advance.

Thank you to the Carroll family for videotaping the production

Upcoming Events

January 10

Nomination Forms Due

January 17

LPCG meeting

4:00 p.m.

February 10

Parent/Child Dance

5:30 – 7:30 p.m.

Important Announcement

NOMINATIONS DUE BY JANUARY 10, 2017

COMING SOON:

DINE-OUTS

DAVE & BUSTER FAMILY NIGHT

Upcoming Volunteering Opportunities

Parent/Child Dance

February 10, 2017

Page 1 of 2

of the Winter Fest and to everyone who purchased a DVD. The DVDs will be sent home with your child this month.

The Board is happy to report we are in the process of filling out a Lowes Grant for a Teacher's Lounge Upgrade. Hopefully we are awarded the grant. Thank you to all who helped in submitting.

The Board will begin to plan for their first big event: The Parent/Child School Dance being held in February. Please let us know if you would like to assist with the planning by sending an email to lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com. All hands on deck!

The Board is looking into hosting a Parent/Child Basketball Shootout in March. If you are interested in assisting with the planning please send an email to lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com.

Please join us at our next meeting being held January 17, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. in the school library.

We are looking forward to working with everyone and if you have any ideas for fundraising or fun events you would like to see at Lenart, please let us know by sending an email to lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com or dropping a note in the box labeled LPCG in the main office.

We are looking forward to bringing the Funds and Fun to Lenart this year.

Lenart Parent Community Group Board

Continuing Ways to Support Lenart

Box Tops for Education

Amazon Smile

In the Community

Art Institute of Chicago

Free Winter Weekdays Admission from January 9 through February 16.

Museum of Science & Industry

Free Admission January 10-12, 16-19, 24-26 and 31

Illinois Mathematics & Science Academy

February FUNshops are open for registration.

www.imsa.edu/calendar/imsasspring-funshops-register-now